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SAVE THE DATE 
                                               

 What: Annual Stand Down Event 

When: Friday September 19, 2025 

Who: Auxiliary members to represent and pass out items 

Where: 6 Regional Locations (Bridgeport, Bristol, Danbury, Norwich, Rocky Hill, & Stamford) 

Why: Supporting our Veterans!   

 

 

More details to follow, including leaders for each site as well as suggested items to donate.  

 

All monetary donations by your Auxiliary should be made out to the VFW Auxiliary Department 

of CT and sent to Anne Philippon with a note in memo. 

 

 

Thank you for supporting our Veterans! 
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